
Date: June 09, 2021 

To  
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai, Maharashtra 400001 

To 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai, Maharashtra 
400051 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Outcome of Board Meeting in accordance with The SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 

The Board of Directors at its meeting held on Wednesday, June 09, 2021 which commenced at 12:30 
P.M. and concluded at 1:25 P.M. has considered and approved the grant of 1,90,000 stock options to
the eligible employees of the Company and its subsidiaries from the common pool of Stock Options
created under S Chand-Employees Stock Option Plan 2018.

Request you to kindly take note of the above. 

Thanking You. 


